
Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Richmond      Term:  Summer term 5     Whole School Topic:  Bugs and shrubs  
Some photos of our learning What’s been going on in class?! 

 

We are all loving our learning, and continue to 

make the staff proud every day, but these are a few 

highlights from this term… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

To fit in with the 

bugs and shrubs 

theme this term, 

Richmond Class 

have made some 

‘grassy caterpillars’ 

…..  they are in the 

early stages of growth at the moment, and we 

are hoping they will become even more grassy 

as the term progresses! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also had some chicks in class this term – all 

pupils had the chance to look at, stroke, and 

even hold a chick if they wanted to  

 

Have a lovely Half Term, and we will see you all 

back at school on Monday 4th June 

Dates & Points to remember : 

 

Monday 4th June -  Start of term 

 

Saturday 9th June – Summer Fete 

 

Wednesday 13th June – Marwell Zoo trip – 

details to follow 

 

Tuesday 26th June – Primary sports morning 

 

Monday 9th July – Class swap over 

afternoon 

 

Friday 20th July  –  Last day of term 

 

 

Faye has been working 

hard on her kneeling at 

home and at school, and is 

enjoying moving around 

the space! 

 

George is following instructions 

beautifully, and demonstrating 

that skill across the curriculum  

Shelby has 

been trying 

some new 

foods… she 

hasn’t liked 

them all, but 

she has given 

them a go  

Otis is using his “more please” 

switch in activities with other pupils 

 

Louie is 

learning how 

to play bells in 

a sequence, 

and 

understanding 

which one 

comes next 

Jude is really 

concentrating 

in inclusion 

activities with 

Cardiff Class  

Sahithi is 

engaging in 

ready steady 

go activities! 

Sireen is 

becoming 

really 

consistent in 

her reactions  


